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SE18 3DA 30 April 2018

Dear Chris
CHARITY GOLF DAY -26 APRIL 2018
TOMMY SALISBURY CHOROIDEREMIA FUND — FIGHT F. OR SIGHT

We would very much like to thank you and Amanda for all your help and assistance in
making our Fight for Sight Golf Day such a success.

As you know we had 68 players with a shotgun start, the weather held steady with no rain
even a little sunshine but freezing cold— but we all thoroughly enjoyed our day especially
those who don’t get to play very often due to work. Please convey our sincere thanks to Craig
and the Greens staff for their hard work in making the course so beautiful, but challenging as
always and Mike the Pro for his contribution to our day.

The Curry and Lasagne were delicious and very welcome on our return as we were all
extremely hungry after the challenge of the course. Please convey our grateful thanks to
Chris and all his staff both in the kitchen and behind the bar, they did us proud.

Lastly thank you for the two 4 ball vouchers for the raffle without each and every one of you
our day would not have been so enjoyable. We raised £1 ,800.00 which was fantastic.

Since 2005 our family have raised over £579,009.00 and we hope to carry on raising funds
until a cure can be found for our grandson Tommy.

With many thanks

Kindest regards EB
Alaun A—

Alan & Dot Grindley
The Tommy Salisbury Choroideremia Fund
At Fight for Sight

18 Mansell Street London E1 8AA
T 020 7264 3900 E info@fightforsight.org.uk
fightforsight.org.uk
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